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Dennis McDermott 
President 
Canadian Labour Congress 
2841 Riverside Drive 
Ottawa, Ontario 

Dear Brother McDermott: 

Association of Universi ty and 
College Employees - Provincial 

#901 - 207 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver, B.C. V6B 1J8 

14th April 1980 

Further to our correspondence of June and August of last year, and 
in addition to having met with William Smalley and representatives 
of BCGEU, OTEU and CUPE, there is a request that the AUCE Provincial 
Executive wishes to make of the Canadian Labour Congress .. 
It is our understanding that the CLC Convention is scheduled for 
May of this year. . 1 
The request we wish to make of you is this: we would very much ap-
appreciate it if CLC Convention Delegates could be informed of the 
affiliation application made by this uni on .and further we would ask 
that .the CLC Executive make known to the delgates, the negative 
response and the reasons for the response. 
We would appreciate . an expedited response to this specific request. 
The AUCE Provincial Executive next meets on Saturday April 19th and 
Saturday May 10th; I .hope to be able to report your reply to the AUCE 
Provincial Executive at those times. 
I understand that you must be extremely busy with convention prepara-
tion and hope that you will be able to convey this request to the 
CLC Executive in spite of the fact. 
With best regards for a successful Convention. 
Sincerely, 

----_,,..-~ ~ c~ ,z;"::::-
S he i 1 a N.L. Perret, Secretary-Treasurer 
on behalf of the AUCE Provincial Executive 
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cc. AUCE Locals 
W. Smalley, Regional Director of Organisation 

in British Columbia (CLC) 


